
 

 
 

PAID THROUGH 

September 2019 

Ball, Joseph 

Cimarolli, Cameron 

Conley, Junior 

Conley, Ryan 

Davidson, Travis 

Habegger, David 

Hauenstein, Shanon 

Hershey, Eric 

Hooks, Patrick 

Marlatt, Timothy 

Miller, Brandon 

Murray, Adam 

Perkins, Deron 

Rex, Randy 

Rex, Logan 

Schmidt, Craig 

Sharp, Gregg 

Sudduth, John 

Swaney, Samantha 

Taylor, Shon 

Taylor, Paul 

Vanover, Stephan 

White, Michael 

Willis, Anthony 

Wilt, Cole 

 

PAID THROUGH,  

August 2019 

Bacome, Jeffrey 

Blevins, Chris 

Cantrell, Doug 

Childs, Tony 

Craig, Dan 

Davis, Dustin 

Davis, Jeff 

Jackson, Gail 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH,  

August 2019(con’t) 

Johnson, Michael 

Lyons, Kyle 

McPheron, John 

Novo, Richard 

Slonaker, Bethany 

Sterling, Derek  

 

PAID THROUGH 

July 2019 

Bickle, Ryan 

Boedicker, Matthew 

Boedicker, J 

Coil, Matthew 

Evans, Cody 

Gilley, James 

Hoersten, Randy 

Lamb, Christopher 

Metzger, Jeffrey 

Parsons, Stanley 

Robinson, Kevin 

Turner, Anthony 

 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2019 

Hodge, Brandon 

Keen, Danny 

White, Nathaniel 

 

PAID THROUGH 

May 2019 

Harter, John 
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Training Director’s Report 
 

 Hello from your Training Center!  Just a reminder 

our apprentices are selling the 50/50 raffle tickets for their 

Christmas fundraiser and collecting food items for the 

Veterans Food Pantry.  The barrels for the Food Pantry are 

at the Union Hall and the Training Center.  Please 

consider supporting them in their efforts to help those in 

need this holiday season.  The need for more electricians/ 

apprentices continues to be very high, so I will continue 

to take apprenticeship applications and schedule aptitude 

testing nonstop through the year, so if you know of any 

good candidates please send them on to me.   

 

As always, please contact me if you have any suggestions 

or questions. 

I can be reached at 419-229-2775 or paul@limajatc.com 

 

           The Ole’ Guys  
October 2019, wow where has the time gone, 

won’t be long and we will start a new year. We had a 

meeting this month about politics and are trying to 

figure out what is going on. Most of us didn’t know the 

answers, but we did have some interesting conversation 

about it.  
 

We also had some talk about strokes and heart 

attacks and some of the after effects of them and  we 

decided that we don’t want any of that going on. 
 

The meeting is the second Wednesday of the 

month, 2:00P.M.  At the union hall, cookies and soft 

drinks are provided. All retirees are welcome. 

  

         Things to think about: 
  

            Why is there a light in the fridge and not in the 

freezer? 
 

            The easiest way to find something lost around 

the house is to buy a replacement. 
 

             If 4 out of 5 people SUFFER from diarrhea, 

does that mean that one enjoys it? 
 

             If it’s true that we are here to help others, then 

what exactly are the others here for?        
                 

           And finally: 
 

         “I am” is reportedly the shortest sentence in the 

English language. Could it be that “I do” is the longest 

sentence? 

 

            R. S.  

 

        Jim Hoskins 

Do You know Anyone who is starting out 
in life, or looking to make a change? 

IBEW is a GREAT Choice! 
 

 REMEMBERING OUR VETERANS –  

VETERANS DAY ~ NOVEMBER 11, 2019 
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